Republic of the Philippines

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
DQ?JED Region Vi, Central Visayas

DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE
Sudion, Lahug, Cebu City
April 4, 2017
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 23§ s. 2017

VOLLEYBALL OFFICIATING SEMINAR

To:  Assistant Superintendents
Education Supervisors/Coordinators
District Supervisors/OICs
Elementary and Secondary School Heads

1. Attached is a letter from Atty. Ramil P. Abing, Cebu Provincial Sports
Commission, Executive Director, informing the District Supervisors from the 7t
Congressional District about the seminar on Volleyball Officiating which will be
conducted on April 19, 20, 21, 2017 at Badian National High School, Badian, Cebu.

2. Municipalities from the 7% Congressional Districts are enjoined to send five (5)
participants from each Municipality.
3. For details, please see attached communication.
4, This Memorandum serves as Authority to Travel of the participants.
5. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
N
RHEA . ANGTUD, Ed. D., CESO VI

hoels Division Superintendent
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Schools Division Superintendent: (032) 255-6405 E-mail Add: depedcebuprovince@yahoo.com
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent: {032) 414-7457
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Republic of the Philippines
Province of Cebu
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
CEBU PROVINCIAL SPORTS COMMISSION

2" Floor Legislative Bldg., Capitol Compound, Cebu City
Tel. No.: (032) 254-8943 e Email add.: cebuprovince.cpsc@gmail.com

April 4, 2017

DR. RHEA MAR ANGTUD
Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education
Division of Cebu Province

Thru: MS. NENITA JARALVE
PESS, Division Coordinator

Dear Dr. Angtud,

The Cebu Provincial Sports Commission considers good officiating as one of the major
and essential components in its grassroots sports development program. It is for this reason that
we continue to provide basic and advance training to our officials particularly school teachers
and other DepEd personnel.

In pursuant to this thrust, we will be conducting a volleyball officiating seminar for
teachers and other DepEd personnel from the 7th congressional district comprising the
municipalities of Dumanjug, Ronda, Alcantara. Moalboal. Badian. Alegria. Malabuyoc and
Ginatilan. This is in cooperation with the office of Hon. Christopher Baricuatro and Hon.
Jerome Christian Librando.

The training-seminar will be on April 19, 20 and 21 at the Badian National high School.
All municipalities will be entitled to send five (5) participants. This will be a three-day live out
training-seminar, registration is free and the Cebu Provincial Sports Commission will provide
lunch and snacks to all participants. All district sports coordinators are requested to send their
complete list to the office of the Cebu Provincial Sports Commission thru email add:
cebuprovince.cpsc ¢ gmail.com or text to 09272301497 not later than April 12. 2017.

Our purpose is to organized a pool of volleyball officiating officials within the 7th
congressional district of Cebu Province to help carry out our grassroots program for students
and out of school youth. They will also be tapped to officiate tournaments organized by the local
government units.

Thank you and best regards.

Yours very truly,

ATTY. RAMIL P.JABING
Executive Assistant V
CPSC, Executive Director
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